
Instead of giving something up this Lenten season, why not give                     
something that truly makes a difference? By donating to Tomorrow’s 

Hope Foundation, you can bring opportunity and the promise of a 
brighter future to families who wish to send their child to a Catholic                   

elementary school on Long Island. 

This Lent, Give the Gift of Hope 

To make a tax deductible donation, please mail your check to Tomorrow’s Hope                 
Foundation II, Inc. at the address below with “Church Bulletin” in the memo                     

OR scan the QR code to donate online:  

www.tomorrowshopefoundation.org                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
50 Charles Lindbergh Blvd., Suite 500 Uniondale, NY 11553                                                                                                                                                                          

516-745-7611 

The mission of Tomorrow’s Hope Foundation is to ensure the excellence as well as the continuance of Catholic                        
elementary schools on Long Island by increasing awareness and by providing scholarship and program funding for the 

needs of students and schools.  

Tomorrow’s Hope Foundation is an independent 501(c)(3) organization overseen by a Board of Directors with a passion 
for providing access to Catholic education on Long Island to all families that seek it. 


